
CLASP Meeting Minutes 
July 17, 2024 

 
Stephanie Jablon 
Bill Steiner 
Jennifer McEnroe 
Julie Herzog 
Courtney Knox 
Lorraine Easton 
Derek Smith 
 
Stephanie Jablon provided the following comments about the formation of a statewide 
collaborative practice group in PA: 
 
Monthly meetings are occurring including all of the PA collaborative practice groups about the 
formation of the statewide practice group.  Steph reported that a lot of work is in progress by the PA 
practice groups to establish the statewide group.  Steph has been asked for a contribution of $500 
from CLASP to facilitate the set up of the statewide group (no quorum today so we cannot vote).  
Other groups across the state are also being asked to contribute at the same level.  Steph asked if 
members had any questions about the formation of a statewide group.  Steph would like us to 
contribute at the requested level. Derek asked a question about what the ongoing obligation may be 
to contribute to the statewide group in the future.  Steph will raise this question in the next meeting 
of the state practice group leaders, so we can vote on the contribution.      
 
 
Treasurer’s Report – Karen is unavailable today, but Steph shared that we have $35,046 in the bank 
after the recent $500 contribution to IACP to celebrate Stu Webb and the expenses of the summer 
party.  
 
Membership Committee – No report. 
 
Marketing Committee – Lorraine will connect with Elle.  They are still planning to have a real estate 
education seminar.  There is a lot of realtor training occurring in August and since training on the 
changes is occurring in August, it may be too early to have a seminar in September.  Steph indicated 
that given the changes, we will move this seminar to January 2025 and decide on a new topic for the 
educational event in September.  
 
Education Committee – No report.    
 
Ethics Committee – No report. 
 
Training Committee – No report. 
 
Policies and Procedures – No report. 
 
Pro Bono Committee – No report. 
 
Idea Committee – No report 



 
IACP Update –  
 
Social Committee – Summer party was great – Next event is to occur in September 
 
Minutes taken by Jennifer McEnroe 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 


